Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from August 13, 2013
Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:33 AM
Present – Mark Andresky, John Meyering, Dan Butler, Jon Siebers, Allan Reider
Absent:  Larry Baumgart, Bob Fuehr
Minutes of June 11, 2013 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $6,224.92.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.  
Motion to approve $500 contribution to State Association approved.

Membership report –  Approved new member application from John Peterson.
Education report – 
John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

August meeting will be Ken Lundquist from Lean Solutions to discuss Lean Manufacturing ideas and techniques.
September meeting will be Shane Hansen providing an update on progress with H.R. 2274 (M&A Brokerage Simplification), pending his confirmation.  

October meeting will be a dual chapter meeting at Coral Gables Restaurant on Friday, October 18th.  Mark Andresky seeking confirmation of presentation from Monty Walker on creative deal structures or Darrell Arne on maximizing the value of privately held businesses.  

November and December are currently open.

Other business – 
· There was considerable discussion about the need to restructure the MBBA organization and adopt one set of by-laws for the entire association as well as maintain compliance with the IBBA as an affiliate.  Jon Siebers agreed to contact his Traverse City partner who specializes in non-profits concerning determining our options and the associated legal fees/costs.  Mark Andresky agreed to obtain from the IBBA the latest requirements for “chapter” and “affiliate” status.  Some also feel that our “Code of Ethics” contained in our Membership Application should be reviewed to ensure that we are not violating any discrimination laws.  
· Beginning at the September meeting, the marketing session will precede the educational speaker and follow the general member meeting. 

· A vote to change the start times of our monthly meetings from 11:30 AM to 11 AM for board members and from 12:30 PM to 12 Noon for our general meeting was deferred until the September board meeting when more board members are present for discussion and voting.

· Mark Andresky presented offer from Pratt’s Stats to provide free access to all our members in exchange for regular submissions of sales data.  Mark and Marsha Barnett-King will work with Pratt’s Stats to obtain more details on what would be required of our association to qualify for this member benefit.
Meeting adjourned at 12:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Andresky, President, on behalf of Larry Baumgart, Secretary
